
Muskoka Rock Executive Meeting March 3, 2020 - MacTier Arena 

 

Attendees: Jen, Trevor, Tracey, Kirk, Jody, Crystal, Matt, Mer 

Regrets: Ryan, Tom, Jenna, Scott, Francis 

 

Registration – going to look at doing more incentives for early registration. We will narrow that down 

along with Bond points in the next few weeks. We are going to use the registration system that Hockey 

Canada endorses. South Muskoka uses this as well.  

Tournaments: 

 Atom/Novice LL – very successful! Had a great day of fun hockey. The skills competition was a 

HUGE HIT!! We will definitely be doing this again if possible.  

 Novice MPS – this weekend. Refs are set with Norm and Curtis Dewasha will run the clock 

 Initiation – Extremely successful as well. 13 teams attended! 

 

Goalie Development – We now have Curtis Dewasha running the clinic for our goalies. We are so happy 

with how this is going and plan to keep it up for the rest of the season. We will look to continue it next 

season. May need a new coach as Curtis will be going away to school.  

Initiation power skating - We have hired Kaitlyn Bell to run this during the Port Carling Initiation 

practices. Going well. Will continue the rest of this season and will do it from the start next season.  

Banquet – Set for 26th of April at Port Carling CC. Food to be ordered from Foodland and Mer will look 

after the cake.  

AGM – Set for the 29th of April at the Mactier Arena. We need to make sure that the coaches know that 

they need to choose their awards.  

Skate-a-thon – Happened on Feb 2nd at 3:00 in Port Carling. Not as well attended but we have learned 

from that.  Over $2500 was raised and Riley Newlands was the winner of the tickets. We will get the 

plaque ready asap.   

Coaching Applications Deadline - will be April 15th. Interview to follow as schedules allow. Applications 

must be emailed to the executive email.  The information will be posted to the website. A reminder that 

all coaches need to check their recert. Timeline. Most will expire Aug. 31, 2020. 

Website Updates - Will be changing the website to reflect the name changes (U#)  

2020-2021 Schedule – We will be starting to look at that in the next few weeks.  

Referees – Send an email to Kelly Draycott , re: very helpful and great during Novice games 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:59p 


